
 

 

 

2024  - APRIL BULKY  WASTE   
Don’t miss the first Bulky Waste of 2024!!  Mark your calendars. 

Hours are from 9 am until 3 pm at the Murdock property on Route 101 near the 

Killingly line. 

Dates for July and October are coming soon! 
 

Friday and Saturday 

April 19 & 20 

 
Please pack your vehicles to facilitate unloading.  First stop is the Swap Stop for anything that 

still has value, especially for someone else.  The white goods with freon, followed by 

electronics, then bulky items ( including washers and dryers), mattresses, tires, and propane 

tanks. 

 

 

Pomfret residents now have options in addition to the Pomfret sponsored bulky waste events held 3 time/year at the 

Murdock property.  Both Woodstock and Brooklyn have opened their transfer facilities to Pomfret residents. Woodstock 

will sell annual passes to the first 50 residents to apply at the Woodstock Town Hall.  Brooklyn has opened their facility to 

Pomfret residents on a pay as you go basis. The details for both facilities are available on the Pomfret Town web site, 

from the First Selectman’s Office page, as well as the on Brooklyn and Woodstock web sites.  This is a good opportunity 

to explore options for trash disposal.  


